Munson Township
October 30, 2023
Extended Meeting Minutes

[bookmark: _Hlk151375163]The Munson Township Board of Supervisors convened at 8:00 pm Monday, Oct. 30th to discuss the viability of getting grants for three different township road projects. Present at the meeting were Matt Burg, Joe Willenbring, Butch Gertken, Boni Behnen, Dick Behnen, Jodie Teich, and Kevin Kruger.
First discussed was a request for grant money to improve the road to the public access. The road is currently 12-14 feet wide, and the township would like to widen it. Jodie stated that tarring would help secure the grant, she offered to submit it for us. Land would have to be secured for 33 feet from each side of the center line. The application must be submitted by November 1, 2023.
The next project discussed was the local road improvement grant. The board decided to go with Edgeton rather than 260th because Eden Lake Township expressed interest in being a financial partner on the project. The application with estimates and letters of support due by Dec. 8, 2023. After some discussion about splitting the project in half, the board decided to do the whole road. Estimated cost of the project is $3-4 million. The grant would cover $1.5 million, with the remainder split between Eden Lake and Munson. 
The following must be done:
· Adoption of the resolution
· Letters of support
· Pictures of the road
· Traffic counts
· Evidence of design being underway
Matt Burg will be the contact person, and the meeting will be extended to Nov. 13, 2023 with the Eden Lake board to get their approval.
Next discussed was getting grant money to replace the bridge (culverts) on 246th near Jeremy Schlangen. The township would have to come up with the money but would then be reimbursed by the county except for $20,000. The invoices submitted cannot include engineering costs exceeding 25% of the project cost. This project must be done in conjunction with the DNR.
Meeting adjourned at 9:20 pm.
